
   Media Contact: Carolyn Ripp, 203-246-6387 
 

Artists & Public Encouraged to Participate  
in Maritime Garage Gallery’s Virtual Exhibit   

 
Norwalk, CT (May 8, 2020) - - The City of Norwalk Parking Authority’s Maritime Garage Gallery  
is holding an online virtual gallery exhibit from May 8 – June 30. The exhibit is titled 'Strength 
Through Unity' and will include artwork that depicts the solidarity and resilience of humanity 
given the current situation with the global pandemic. The exhibit curator is local artist Robert 
Abriola.   

 

The Gallery is looking for positive images in the spirit of kindness, support, togetherness, and 
hope. Artists are encouraged to submit their images via email, and all accepted pieces will be 
displayed throughout the month of May and June on the Maritime Garage Gallery’s social 
media.   

 

All submission requirements can be found at the Maritime Garage Gallery’s Facebook page. 
Submissions should be sent by June 15 to the Maritime Garage Gallery’s email address: 
maritimegallery@norwalkpark.org. 

 
The public is invited to view the art at the following social media: 
Maritime Garage Gallery Facebook 
Maritime Garage Gallery Instagram 
 
The Maritime Garage Gallery is part of the Parking Authority’s “Art in Parking Places” 
placemaking initiative, an effort to support art in parking spaces. The physical gallery is located 
at 11 North Water Street in the SoNo district of Norwalk.  For more information, call 203- 831-
9063, or visit www.norwalkpark.org/public-art. 
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